April 2, 2024
.  
Juniors--if you have volunteered or participated in the Big Sky State Games, there is a scholarship you can fill out. The application was emailed to all of you.
 Richey Schools will be offering drivers ed again this summer. We have about 5 spots still available. Cost is $250. They can call Richey School to get on the list at 773-5523. Their spot isn't secure until we receive payment. The class will begin the last week of June and run through early August. 
 Seniors: please get me a wallet sized photo for our composite board.
You will need to bring 7 growing up pictures and 2 senior pictures for the graduation slide show.  Please give those to Mrs. Williams.

